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Senior Pupil Leadership Roles 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

The recruitment process for our S5/6 senior pupil leadership roles for session 2025-2026 is 

commencing this week.  Pupils interested in applying for one of the roles should complete 

the application form using the link here.  

 

Applications will close on Wednesday 11th June, and successful pupils will be invited for an 

interview/presentation on Wednesday 18th June. 

 

The senior pupil leadership roles are an excellent opportunity for pupils to both develop 

themselves as leaders and to make a significant contribution to the whole school 

community, so would encourage pupils to apply.    

 

If pupils have any questions about either the roles or the recruitment process, they should 

arrange a time to see me  

 
 

Regards  

 

 

David Dunlop  

Depute Head Teacher (S5 and S6)  

  

  
 

 

Camphill, Canal St, Paisley, PA1 2HL 
Tel:  0300 300 1300 

e-mail: castleheadhighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 

web address: www.Castleheadhigh.com  

Head Teacher:   Mr Gordon Menzies 
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